If your school or PTA/PTO allows you to include information about Scouting in a newsletter – below is a template you can submit quickly!
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Newsletter Submission/PTO communication template:
Camping, hiking, race cars, rockets and slime! If these sound like adventures your family enjoys, then check out [school’s] Cub Scout Pack at an [Open House] starting at [6:00 PM[ on [Tuesday, September 1st] at [Farm Bureau Building].

No matter what the year brings, Cub Scouts are prepared to continue having adventures. All children - boys & girls - grades K- 5 are invited to try Cub Scouts. It is a great way for kids to socialize outside school (virtually or in-person when safe) in a safe environment. 


